
 

 

January 21, 2013 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I have had the opportunity to review the 18-month City of Dublin diesel fuel summary report 
prepared by Eco Chem Alternative Fuels, covering the period from June, 2011 through the end 
of the 2012 calendar year.  All of the initial data used to prepare this report was supplied by the 
City of Dublin and was gathered using our fuel tracking software.  The data and results included 
in this report are accurate and the summary is an accurate reflection of various steps that were 
taken during the 18-month period.  
 
The City of Dublin recently renewed our contract with Eco Chem for the continued purchase of 
High Performance Clean Diesel (HPCD).  We have been extremely satisfied with the results of 
the fuel and the associated cost savings.  Furthermore, we have found the Eco Chem staff to be 
professional, responsive and focused on continual improvement and innovation.  If you should 
have any questions regarding this report or the City of Dublin’s  experience  with  High  
Performance Clean Diesel, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Michelle L. Crandall 
 
City of Dublin  
Director of Administrative Services 
6555 Shier-Rings Road 
Dublin, Ohio 43016 
 
614.410.4403 - desk 
614.206.4886 - mobile 


